
2025 Dog Licensing Information 

The State has implemented a new program for licensing dogs that all Clerks in the State are required to 

use.  This program did not allow for integration of information from the old system into the new.   

What can you do to help? 

When coming to license your dog, please bring with you copies of your dog (s) current rabies certificate 

as well as a spay/neuter certificate (if applicable).   

Dogs need to be licensed before December 31st; late fees will apply soon thereafter. 

Please be patient with us as we are learning this new program and it takes extra time while at the 

counter.  Allow yourselves plenty of time when coming in to see us. 

We welcome well behaved doggies to come visit us and they may even get a treat! 

Thank you for your understanding and patience. 


